
Sutton Courtenay Parish Council, in regards to housing site 3 in the Drayton Neighbourhood Plan, 

had great concerns regarding the traffic implications for Sutton Courtenay should there be 

development along the Drayton Road.  It was thought that there was the potential for a big impact 

on Sutton Courtenay village, particularly the Culham bridge area which is already at a standstill at 

peak times.   This was the only comment that Sutton Courtenay Parish Council wished to raise. 

Regards 

Linda Martin 

Clerk Sutton Courtenay Parish Council 
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